
From: Mervin Wright 
To: CWAwotus 
Subject: Request for Consultation 
Date: Friday, February 08, 2019 5:59:39 PM 

Dear EPA and USACE: 

I have been asked by the Pyramid Lake Paiute Tribe's Tribal Council to request an individual 

consultation with the United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and the United States 

Army Corps (Army) of Engineers regarding the proposed Waters of the United States {WOTUS). As 

today's announcement indicates the EPA and Army are continuing to consult with tribes, and if you 

are interested in requesting consu ltation on the proposed rule to please contact the agencies at this 

emai l to make arrangements. 

The Pyramid Lake Paiute Tribe is hereby requesting consultation with the agencies on the proposed 

rule for the revised WOTUS definition. Please contact me for information to make the arrangements. 

If you require a request directly from our Tribal Chairman, please let me know so those 

arrangements can be completed and submitted. 

I look forward to hearing from you. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Mervin Wright Jr. 
Environmental Manager 

Pyramid Lake Paiute Tribe 

P.O. Box 256, 208 Capitol Hill 

Nixon, NV 89424 

(775) 574-0101 x17 office 

(775) 574-1025 fax 

(775) 354-5290 mobile 

The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are intended solely to those that is 
addressed and it may contain confidential and/or privileged information; it is prohibited from 
disclosure and/or from any unauthorized use. If you are not the intended recipient of this message or 
if this message has been addressed to you in error, please reply to this e-mail and then delete this 
message and any attachments; this serves as notice for any use, dissemination, distribution, copying, 
or storage of this message or any attachment is strictly prohibited. 


